
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2018-09-05-1 

 

NEW COURSES 
FOR YACHT SALES 

AUSTRALIA WEDNESDAY 
NON-SPINNAKER SERIES 

 
Competitors are reminded that the courses for the Wednesday Non-Spinnaker 

Series published in the 2018-2019 Sailing Handbook have been changed from 

the 2017-2018 Season.  Please refer to pages 57 & 58 of the 2018-2019 Sailing 

Handbook. 

 

 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

5 September, 2018 at 1200hrs 


